Lexington Police Foundation

499 East High Street, Suite 112, Lexington, KY 40507



November 2, 2018

Brian Maynard Lexington Police Department

Dear Brian Maynard:

The Lexington Police Foundation intends to purchase and donate 4 bicycles for the Downtown Entertainment District Unit to utilize during their patrols in the downtown area. The bikes will be purchased from Pedal Power per the quote provided for a total amount of \$7,362.00

Sincerely,

Garyen Denning

Chairman, Lexington Police Foundation